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Self, retired pharmacist

If I am not in the room to express my support for HB 1860 in person, it is because I am in the Agriculture & Livestock hearing
testifying against HB 3442 which I believe would further prejudice the TBVME complaint process against the very individuals
the TBVME should be protecting (victims of violative veterinarians).

Nevertheless, I want to thank this Committee for hearing and hopefully passing HB 1860. I also want to thank the Sunset
Commission for its review of the TBVME and for statutorily requiring additional reviews in 2 and 4 years. THANK YOU.

Kingwood, TX
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